
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
SHASTA COUNTY AIR POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, at their regularly scheduled meeting on October 3, 
2023, at 8:30 a.m., or as soon thereafter as may be heard, in the Board Chambers located at 1450 
Court Street, Suite 263, Redding, California, the Shasta County Air Pollution Control Board will 
hold a public hearing for the following item: 
 
Conduct a public hearing and receive a presentation from staff on the 2023 Annual Report on 
implementation of the Air Toxics “Hot Spots” Information and Assessment Act (AB 2588) as 
required by §44363(b) of the California Health and Safety Code.  The annual report includes 
updates to the program and assesses toxic air emissions from facilities reporting under the “Hot 
Spots” Program within the Shasta County Air Quality Management District (District). 
 
The annual report may be reviewed at the District office located at 1855 Placer Street, Suite 101, 
Redding, CA 96001, or on the District website at www.shastacounty.gov/air-quality/page/public-
notices.  Office hours are Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  For additional information please 
contact Monica Stant at (530) 225-5674. To submit comments electronically, please forward them 
to clerkoftheboard@co.shasta.ca.us.  To submit comments via U.S. Mail, please send them to the 
Clerk of the Board to arrive no later than 5:00 p.m. one day prior to the meeting at the following 
address: Shasta County Clerk of the Board, 1450 Court Street, Suite 308B, Redding, CA 96001.   
 
PLEASE NOTE that if you challenge the nature of the proposed action in court, you may be 
limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in 
this notice or in written correspondence delivered to the appropriate authority at, or prior to, the 
public hearing.  
 

STEFANY BLANKENSHIP 
CHIEF DEPUTY CLERK OF THE AIR POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
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